
École Aubrey Elementary   

Mid-May 2018 

PAC BULLETIN 

There are two wonderful opportunities to celebrate coming up soon: 

 

Thursday, 17 May is this year’s Teacher and Staff Appreciation Tea!  

Served in the Aubrey Staff Room, this is our chance to show our thanks to 

the people at Aubrey who work so hard to make our children’s educational 

experience so fantastic!  Consider adding your contribution of a main, side 

dish, salad, appetizer, or sweet treat for this, one of the most enjoyed days 

of the school year!  Sign up to indicate what you’d like to bring here: 

www.PerfectPotluck.com/COGL7436   

 

And, following the wonderful success and community spirit of last year’s, 

once again this year we will have the École Aubrey Elementary Family 

Picnic Social on Thursday, 07 June!  Immediately following Sports 

Day and early dismissal at 12:30 pm, we will continue the fun with deli-

cious food, tonnes of activities, and community fun!  Bring your chairs, 

blankets, snacks, and especially your school spirit!  Watch for notifica-

tion to come home to pre-order your lunch using Munch-a-Lunch!  

CELEBRATIONS COMING UP! 

USED BOOK SALE! 

Come one, come all!  It’s Aubrey’s annual Used Book Sale!        

All books are available for $1 each - “A Buck A Book”!   

Tuesday to Thursday, 29, 30, and 31 May,                       

8:45-9:30 am and 2:45-3:30 pm!                                     

Bring your loonies and build your summer reading library!   

https://www.PerfectPotluck.com/COGL7436


 

We are excited to be offering Summer Mini-Photoshoot Sessions next month with 

Paulina Moreno Photography!  You’ve probably met Paulina or run into her around at the 

playground - she is a proud Aubrey parent to Alessandro (Kindergarten).  We are so grateful and 

excited that she is offering her photography services for this unique photoshoot fundraiser,       

benefitting Aubrey Elementary.  Let's get one step closer to building a new playground!    

 

Please visit this link to see some of Paulina's work HERE! 

 

Mini-Sessions will take place on June 09, 10, and 15.  Bookings are limited!  To reserve one of the 

only 28 spots, please log onto www.munchalunch.com to choose your family’s spot now! 

FAMILY PHOTOSHOOTS! 

http://www.facebook.com/Paulina-Moreno-Photography-163870387531648/
http://www.munchalunch.com


 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 

Tuesday, 15 May, 9:00 am - Read-a-Thon pledge deadline 

Wednesday, 16 May - Hot Lunch 

Thursday, 17 May - Teacher and Staff Appreciation Luncheon 

Friday, 18 May - Read-a-Thon Celebration Assembly, 2:00 pm 

Monday, 21 May - Victoria Day holiday - no school! 

Wednesday, 23 May - Hot Lunch 

Thursday, 24 May, 8:00 pm - PAC General Meeting, Library 

29 May to 31 May, before and after school - Used Book Sale 

Wednesday 30 May - Hot Lunch 

Wednesday, 06 June - Hot Lunch 

Thursday, 07 June - Sports Day and Family Picnic Social! 

Friday, 08 June - Pro-D Day - no school! 

Wednesday 13 June - Hot Lunch 

Friday, 15 June - Final Used Clothing Drive of the year! 

Tuesday, 19 June, 8:00 pm - PAC General Meeting, Library 

Wednesday, 20 June - Hot Lunch 

Thursday, 28 June - Last Day of School!  Have a great summer, everyone! 

CLOTHING DONATION DRIVE 

Clear out your closets and bring your used kids and adult clothes, 

accessories, and soft housewares like sheets and towels to 

Aubrey’s main entrance in the morning at drop-off time               

Friday, 15 June. What a great opportunity to clean up at home 

while supporting your school, too!  


